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REWARD
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $10,000 for information leading to the arrest and conviction of those responsible for the
deaths of Matthew and Philip Reagan.

DETAILS
The Federal Bureau of Investigation's Phoenix Field Office, Gallup Resident Agency, is seeking the public’s assistance in identifying the
unknown individual(s) responsible for the murders of brothers Matthew Reagan and Philip Reagan.

Matthew and Philip's bodies were found on March 21, 2020, in Sawmill, Arizona, on the Navajo Nation Indian Reservation. The brothers were
traveling from Ohio to California, and were passing through Sawmill at the time of their deaths. The medical examiner ruled both deaths to be
a homicide.
If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI's Phoenix Field Office at (623) 466-1999.
You may also contact your local FBI office, or the nearest American Embassy or Consulate.
Field Office: Phoenix

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/phoenix

	MATTHEW AND PHILIP REAGAN
	Homicide VictimsMarch 21, 2020Sawmill, Arizona
	Reward
	Details



